
Unbeaten  Ruben  Villa  Fights
in Hometown of Salinas, CA on
Saturday, Oct. 13
PHILADELPHIA,  PENN.  /  ORANGE,  Calif.  (Oct.  1,  2018)  –
Promising featherweight prospect Ruben Villa (13-0, 5 KOs)
headlines a talent rich card from his hometown of Salinas,
Calif. on Saturday, Oct. 13.

Villa, 21, returns to the Salinas Storm House for the second
time this year. The talented southpaw faces Mexico’s Miguel
Carrizoza (10-3, 2 KOs) in the 8-round “New Blood”main event.

Villa last fought from the Salinas Storm House in April, when
he routed fellow prospect Marlon Olea in route to winning the
vacant WBO Youth featherweight championship. It was Villa’s
first title since turning professional in July 2016.

The two-time national Golden Gloves winner fights for the
fifth time this year after registering six wins in 2017.

“It’s incredible how fast I’ve developed,” said Villa, who is
managed by Danny Zamora and trained by Max Garcia. “It feels
like it was yesterday that I was in four round fights and now
I’m routinely headlining shows.”

The  lefty,  who  sometimes  conducts  training  camps  in  the
sparring rich city of Riverside, Calif., decided to stay close
to home for this fight. Him and his team have zeroed in on
what is required to defeat Carrizoza.

“He fought my stablemate, Michael Dutchover [undefeated junior
lightweight], last year so Mike gave me a pretty detailed
scouting report on him,” Villa said. “He’s a bruiser. He likes
to  come  forward  and  get  you  onto  the  ropes  or  just
backpedaling. I know how to fight guys like that. I’ve fought
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against guys like that before and I’ve seen a bunch of them in
previous training camps. We are really comfortable in our game
plan.”

Villa is promoted by Banner Promotions and Thompson Boxing.

Tickets for “New Blood” are priced at $40, $75, & $125, and
are available for purchase by calling 714-935-0900, or online
at ThompsonBoxing.com.

The Salinas Storm House is located at 185 Maryal Drive in
Salinas, CA 93907.

Doors open at 4:30 p.m. local time with the first bout at
approximately 6 p.m.

All fights will be live streamed on our Facebook page.

The livestream starts at 6:00 p.m. PT / 9:00 p.m. ET with Beto
Duran as the blow-by-blow announcer and Steve Kim providing
expert, color commentary.

“New Blood” is presented by Thompson Boxing Promotions and
Banner Promotions and sponsored by Everlast.

For regular updates on our fighters, events, and promotions,
please check Banner Promotions Facebook Page , and follow us
on Instagram and Twitter @BannerBoxing


